UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

October 1, 2009

The Honorable Charles A. Gonzalez
United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Gonzalez:
Thank you for your recent letter inviting the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) to

participate in the upcoming Small, Minority, Women and Veterans Business Owners conference
in San Antonio, TX. Unfortunately, the NRC will not be able to participate in the procurement

conference due to a scheduling conflict.
Thank you again for the invitation. | hope that the events are successful.
Sincerely,

Rebecca L. Schmidt, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs



Quesenberry, Jeannette

From: Saint, Dian

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2009 1:02 PM

To: Quesenberry, Jeannette

Subject: Invitation to 9th Annual Small, Minority, Women and Veterans Conference
Attachments: hppscan26.pdf

Good Afternoon Jeanette,

| am the new addition to the Small Business Program Office. | have attached a copy of an invitation to a
conference in Houston, Texas and Diana Strong has indicated that regrettably, she is unable to attend due to a
conflict in her schedule.

Please advise me how your office would like to proceed with the declination letter.

Thank you

Dian Saint



Congress of the Wnited States
Nousc of Representatioes
Washington, DE 205151320

September 14, 2009

Ms. Corenthis Kellv

Director. OSDRU

LS Nuclear Regulatroy Commission
11545 Rockville Pike, Ms T2
Rockville. Marvland 20832-2746

Dear Ms, Kelly;

Un Wednesday. December 9, 2009, Bexar County and the University Health System will host
the 9" Annual Small, Minority, Women and Veterans Business Owners Conference - [ ow
Lo Get in the Game and Stay in the Game™ in San Antonio, Texas. We are the very prowd home
of Ft. Sam Houston.

I'm inviling vou to join us an exhibitor. This year. we are focusing on “Maximizing Federal
Contracting Opportunities.” | have included a 2009 Conference agenda for your review,

The all day conference will feature workshops, vendor cducation. and aceess 1o the Procurement
Technology Center, A primary focus of this conference will be on how to more elfectively use
technology 10 do business with public and private sector organizations. Over the past eight vears,
this event has provided tremendous opportunities for vendors and buvers 10 conneet. ast vear's
conference was a huge success with o er 3.800 attendees and 150 exhibitors. Public attendance
is free.

We look forward 1o seeing vou there! For more information and/or (o confirm your participation,
please contact Renee Watson, Manager of the Bexar County SMWRBE Program. at (210) 335-
2478 or rwatsona bexar.org,
Thank vou for vour consideration.

Sincprely.

Charles A G _
Member or'¢ ongeéss” -
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